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Greetings: The LaBrae BOE held their regular monthly meeting Monday, March 13, 2023, in the Complex Band Room
and conducted the following business:

Approved the minutes of the February 13, 2023 Regular Board Meeting.

Approved the February Financial Report as presented by the Treasurer.

Adopted the Alternative Tax Budget Information for the next succeeding fiscal year commencing July 1, 2023.
Approved the resignation of Megan Frantz a certified staff member, effective at the conclusion of the 2022-2023
school year.

Approved a one-year unpaid dependent care leave of absence for a certified staff member, during the 2023-
2024 school year, pursuant to Article XlI, Section D of the negotiated agreement with the LaBrae Teachers’
Association.

Approved a Family Medical Leave of Absence for a certified staff member, effective January 26, 2023 through
April 19, 2023.

Approved an unpaid dependent care leave of absence for a certified staff member, effective April 20, 2023
through June 2, 2023, pursuant to Article Xll, Section D of the negotiated agreement with the LaBrae Teachers’
Association.

Approved the employment of Deborah Gilbert, as a certified teacher at LaBrae High School for the 2023-2024
school year, effective August 25, 2023 through May 31, 2024.

Accepted the resignation of Melissa Wilthew from the academic supplemental position of 6" grade Camp
Counselor, effective March 9, 2023.

Approved Courtney Cowhick, as a non-certified substitute, at the daily sub rate on an as needed basis for the
remainder of the 2022-2023 school year, effective February 23, 2023.

Approved the LaBrae High School College Credit Plus Handbook for the 2023-2024 school year.

Approved the revised LaBrae Professional Development Committee’s Plan of Operation.

Approved additional athletic supplemental positions for the 2022-2023 school year.

Approved an academic supplemental position for the 2022-2023 school year.

Denied a resolution Expressing Support for Strengthening the Fair School Funding Plan and Opposing Proposed
Backpack Scholarship Legislation.

Met in Executive Session to discuss employment of personnel.




